
Tuesday, April 18, 2023 Home and School Minutes 

Prayer: 

In lieu of a priest, Matthew Nelson opened us with a prayer. 

 

Pastor: 

Fr. Brian and Fr. Robert were on retreat and unable to attend. 

 

Principal: 

Mrs. Carter spoke about several EANS II Grant projects and encouraged everyone to 
attend the Reverse Draw. 

 

Teachers: 

Mrs. Cabral agreed to do an art show at the same time as the band concert  (May 11, 
2023). 

Ms. Tift reminded everyone of the upcoming Book Fair (4/24-4/28), including the Family 
Fun Afternoon on Tuesday, April 25, 2023. 

 

Parents: 

Tiffany Mira spoke about Teacher Appreciation Week (5/8-5/11).  Be on the lookout for 
messages from her about donations and events. 

 

Reverse Draw: 

Celine Gladwin spoke about the progress on the Reverse Draw (April 29, 2023). 

 

President: 

We have opened nominations for next year’s Home and School officers.  Eileen Cuddy 
is heading up the nomination committee.  We are looking for four officers for the ’23-’24 
school year. 

A president and three officers will lead Home and School.  The positions are as follows: 

 



President-leads meetings and committees, works with the principal and pastor. 

Vice President-assists the president, leads committees 

Secretary-leads committees, organizes information to be shared (The Eagle, Website, 
etc.) 

Ways and Means-leads the fundraising committee. 

 

All parents are welcome and encouraged to serve on committees. 

• Reverse Draw 
• Halloween Carnival 
• Cow Plop Drop 
• Movie Nights 
• End of the Year BBQ 
• Parent Welcome BBQ] 
• Teacher Appreciation Week 
• New Ideas 

 

Closing Prayer: 

Matt Nelson closed us in prayer. 


